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Future Speakers 

Mar Birthdays 

Bilal Raschid – 3/1; 

Ali Attar – 3/21 

Tom Mangan – 3/23 

Dana Sippel – 3/23 

Frank Peterson – 

3/24 

Mar 13 2012 

Julia Stephens  

""When Crisis Calls..."" 

Mar 20 2012 

Jan Auerbach  

"Update Polio Plus in India" 

Mar 27 2012 

Amanda Harper  
"Cloud Computing" 

Apr 2 2012 

Wayne Chiles  

"Shelter Box Presentation" 

Apr 17 2012 

Jackie Knee  

"Following New Year's 
Resolutions to Better 
Health: Keep Fitness in 
Your Life" 

 

Guests:  
 
Tom Jacoby, friend and co-worker 
of Heather Schoeppe at Chain 
Bridge Bank  
Steve Puryear, friend of Marilen 
King, from United Bank  
Parents and faculty from the three 
schools whose students are 
receiving Youth Service Awards.  
   
Visiting Rotarians:  
 
None   

 

50/50 Raffle 
by Richard Neldon  
 
Michael Holleran won the pot!  
Congratulations!!!! 

 

ClubRunner 

Sponsors 

Agenda 

by Cecilia Ford  

Noon - Meeting to order  

- Greeter – Maqsood Chaudry 
- Song led by - Dale Lazare  
- Pledge led by -  Richard Golden 
- Invocation led by – Steve Swift  
- 50/50 raffle collections – Kathy Martin 

12:20 Begin Program  

- Welcome Guests and Visiting Rotarians - Sergeant at Arms 
- Announcements 
- Happy Talk – Ralf Berthiez 

12:40 Program  

Julia Stephens, Executive Director of CrisisLink, a crisis intervention, suicide prevention, and information and referral 

organization based in Arlington, VA           

1:00 p.m. 
- 50/50 raffle bucket 
 

1:15 p.m. Adjourn meeting  

March 06, 2012 Program 

by Richard Neldon 

Dale Lazar led us in recognizing students from McLean High School, Langley High School, and The Potomac School.  The 
students selected from each school showed exceptional dedication and ability in challenging the community to support 
projects of a local and national scope, who have made outstanding service contributions to the community, and 
demonstrated the Rotary motto of "Service Above Self."   The students were:  
   

·         Zhina Kamali, a Senior from McLean High School  
·         Sheerin Tehrani, a Senior from Langley High School  
·         Keenan Lidral-Porter , a Senior from The Potomac School.  

   
Each student received a certificate of appreciation and a check from McLean Rotary.  A pamphlet outlining all the students' 
activities in these areas was distributed to the membership  
 

Announcement 

by Richard Neldon 

Ed Holman announced that we will not be having a St. Patricks' Day party this year.  He also reminded us about the 
Lobster Feast at the Falls Church club.  

   
Carmen Wu is putting together a Chocolate Basket (actually, the basket is not chocolate, just the goodies that will be 

inside the basket) to be raffled off at the Charlottesville conference.  
   
Guru Raj is running this year's March Madness Bracket Tournament.  See Guru if you want to play.  
   
Ed Shahin reminded us that readers are needed in March and April at Timberline Elementary School.  
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Please visit our Sponsors. 
To place your ad click here. 

 

Paul Ward spoke in a deep voice reminding us that he is playing the role of God in the play, Children of Eden, this 
weekend.  

 

Happy Talk 

by Richard Neldon 

Bob Hahne mentioned that Zhina Kamali from McLean HS donated much time and money to the Stop Hunger Now 
project.   

 
John Rosenbaum had a great trip to Maine.  
 
Paul Ward his daughter came all the way back from Nairobi to see his show this weekend.  
 
Dale Lazar encouraged and thanked the three students who received awards today.  
 
Lynn Heinrichs and Carmen Wu also congratulated our three award winners.  
 
Richard Golden was happy to see the Principal from The Potomac School with us.  
 
Bob Rosenbaum was part of the Ethics Day at Temple Rodof Shalom for the 6th graders.  He thanked everyone who 

participated in one of the several days.  
 
Ed Holman is going to Orlando and then on to the Barbados on a cruise he won at Monte Carlo Night.  
 
Ed Shahin was proud to share that he had been a member of Rotary now for 5 years.  He will soon become "Rule of 85."  
 
Ralf Berthiez has been invited to Boca Raton to judge a car contest.  
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